
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17th September 2024 
CBa/SSn 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 13 Privileges 
 
I would like to inform you that, due to the hard work and dedication demonstrated by our 
students throughout Year 12 and their excellent transition into Year 13, we are introducing 
a privilege for them to leave early during Period 5 on Fridays, provided they do not have a 
scheduled lesson during this time. 
 
However, this privilege comes with certain expectations. If a student begins to fall behind 
in their work and their teachers raise concerns, they will be required to stay during Period 
5 to catch up. Additionally, if their behaviour in and around the Sixth Form does not meet 
our expectations, they will also be asked to remain on site. In either case, we will notify 
you if your child is required to stay, and we kindly ask that you ensure they remain available 
during this time, even if external commitments such as driving lessons have been 
scheduled. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and please feel to contact me if you have any 
questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Miss C Barnes 
Sixth Form Pastoral Leader 
 
 
 

 

 


